
School reserve the right to ask for evidence of your role and authorisation if it unclear as to whether your child requires this emergency 
provision. Please be aware of the teaching staff’s needs and rights also.  
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Friday 20thth March 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Following the government announcement clarifying the term “key workers”, please use the following procedures to 

identify yourself as an approved key worker who will need support from school during this pandemic, in order to continue 

your  pivotal role in supporting others. 

Please note that the government stipulate the following essentials: 

“the government has asked parents to keep their children at home, wherever possible, 

and asked schools to remain open only for those children who absolutely need to 

attend”. 

“the fewer children making the journey to school, and the fewer children in educational 

settings, the lower the risk that the virus can spread and infect vulnerable individuals 

in wider society” 

Please email school on postbox@st-maryangel.walsall.sch.uk, before 5pm this evening, giving the following information: 

If we have not heard from you by 5pm this evening, we will assume you do not require this support 

Child/ren’s name(s)  

Class(es)  

How you identify as a key worker – your role in NHS /police etc 

Your partner’s/husband’s/wife’s  role as a key worker 

(If you are a single parent please state that in your email). 

What days you will require your child to be in school (this does not include days when you are not at work) 

Whether you will need full time provision  9-3.15pm    

Whether you will require wraparound care 3.15-5.15pm where it is available. (This does not include days when you are not 

working) 

Your emergency contact no: 

Where you have already given this information in to school, via email, then please disregard this communication 

Regards 

Claire O’Hara 
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